
16/11/2018 

MRS Emily Washbrook 
- 10 Charles ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
Emilywashbrook@outlook.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

To whom it may concern,

I object to the boarding house proposal for a number of reasons. I believe that it is not in 
character with the Fairlight neighbourhood and community feel. It is not acceptable to have 
short term accomodation of this size in an area with very restricted parking (we already 
struggle most days) and which is mainly residential with low density living. It will have a 
significant negative impact on the neighbourhood both environmentally and socially. 

Regards,
Emily 

Sent: 16/11/2018 8:47:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


